
If you're a carer or parent for someone with a learning
disability and/or autism, we want to hear your views to
help shape future support services

Your views will help identify gaps and opportunities in
service quality and provision to determine future needs,
for improved and better coordinated services that ensure
people “get the right support to live the life they want in
their local community” as the UK government's Building
the Right Support plan seeks to do.

Are you a carer?

Contact research@pcp.uk.net


